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Submission text 
I, like many others, have been affected by non-payment from an employer who has been 
blatant in his act of defiance to pay,(despite rulings and directions from the ATO) amounts of 
over two million dollars of employees superannuation guarantee. Many directors/employers 
are living the high life on unpaid employees Superannuation Guarantee and I would submit 
that any regulation be drafted to reflect that:  
 
1. Non-payment of Superannuation Guarantee should be back dated for a period of ten years.  
 
2. Directors of companies who have gone into liquidation over the past ten years to avoid 
such payments, still to be held accountable.  
 
3. Inquiries to be held into such companies/directors/employers which have received 
numerous complaints through the Australian Taxation Office for unpaid Superannuation 
Guarantee over the past ten years.  
 
 
David H Robinson  
Justice of the Peace  

 

mailto:daver19@bigpond.com

